Doris Cornejo

From: Rober: [

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 3:56 PM
To: Board of Ethics; CityClerk; CityAttorney; John McCann; Jose Preciado
Subject: Re: audit 6.12.24

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open
attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to
reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE
BOARD OF ETHICS
OF THE CITY OF CHULA VISTA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Ethics
scheduled for May 15, 2024 has been cancelled.

The next meeting of the Board of Ethics will be held on July 17, 2024 at 5:15 p.m. in the
City Hall, Bldg. #A, Executive Conference Room #103, Chula Vista, California.

Dated: May 15, 2024
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"~ Doris Corngj
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